
Have your say… 

Plans to develop Awel y Môr, sister project to Gwynt y Môr Offshore Wind Farm off the coast of 

North Wales, are progressing. The team invites you to explore our plans to date and welcomes 

your feedback at this early project stage.

This informal consultation will largely take place in a virtual online manner throughout the month of 

November 2020 and will be live on the project website until Monday 30th November 2020 here: 

www.awelymor.cymru

The consultation will introduce the project and seek feedback on our proposed:

• Onshore infrastructure

• landfall locations (where the offshore cables meet the land)

• onshore cable routes

• onshore substation locations

• Offshore infrastructure

• All other project considerations

As one of the cleanest forms of energy generation, offshore wind projects like Awel y Môr have a

key role in reducing carbon emissions, creating job opportunities and helping Wales meet its

renewable energy targets.

For more information, please contact us at: awelymor@rwe.com
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